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Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 4:33:13 PM

I do not support the request for a salary raise. What is the current salary and when was the last raise? With the city
in such financial limitations it is an inappropriate request at this point in time.

I also question the time and money spent on the proposed resurrected bike path that will dissect the Burbank Farm!
I would prefer to see the City correct their poorly planned storm drainage system, where you expect private citizens
to be responsible for the drainage of a public street onto private property. I have been dealing with this issue for over

40 years!!! There have been about four instances where my house almost flooded. Unacceptable!!
Gail Lee

Sent from my iPhone





